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Commercial Burglary 

 On July 18, 2016, at approximately 9:01 am, 
deputies from the Harford County Sheriff’s Office, 
assigned to the Southern Precinct responded to the 
Popeye’s in the 1000 block of Woodbridge Center 
Way in Edgewood for the report of a commercial 
burglary.  
 Initial investigation indicates that the black male 
suspect entered the store at approximately 12:42 
am, took an undisclosed amount of cash from the 
business safe, and fled the premises.  The burglary 
was discovered in the morning. 
 A photo of the suspect is attached. 

 Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  
  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 
 Text message: Metro Crime Stoppers:  Text “CRIMES" (274637) 
 Begin the message "MCS," then add the information. 
 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who 
wishes to remain anonymous may report their 
information through the following methods listed 
below.  If the information you provide leads to the 
arrest and indictment of the individuals responsible 
for this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward 
up to $2,000.00. 

Anyone having information is asked to please call Detective Lawrence DeFazio at  
443-409-3333 .  To be eligible for a reward, you must use one the Tiplines listed below. 


